THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD  
Masses for the Week
Sunday, January 6  
               7:30 A.M.   Christy Landrigan

10:00 A.M    Joan Wilhelm
                    NOON    Don Cochran
Monday, January 7                      
             7:30  A.M.    Bud Van Allen
Tuesday, January 8                                              
                      NO MASS                                                            
Wednesday, January  9         
             
6:00 P.M.      Marilyn Steckbeck
Thursday, January  10                                              
             7:30  A.M.     Raffaella Stroik          
Friday, January  11      

7:30 A.M.       Living & deceased Strack family
Saturday, January  12      

  5:00 P.M.      Baby Madison Rose Gase
Sunday, January  13                                 
 7:30 A.M.      June Koontz
10:00 A.M.     Phyllis Doyle                                                            
  NOON           First Sunday Mass Association                           
LITURGICAL MINISTRIES    January 12 & 13
LECTORS:  
       5:00 p.m.   Rosemary Travis

     7:30 a.m.     Jim Bottone
   10:00 a.m.     Mary McGovern
        NOON      Therese Joy Burkett
EUCHARIST IC MINISTERS

     5:00 p.m.   Nancy Fecher, Barb Harber, S. Fawbush
     7:30 a.m.   Zach Schortgen, Cindy Trahin, L. Doak 
   10:00 a.m    Tom & Debbie Frazier, Jean Nix
        NOON    Therese Joy Burkett, Linda Bubb
GIFTS
           

     5:00 p.m.    Jason Johnson family

     7:30 a.m.    Tom Bernhard family
   10:00 a.m.    Jason Gerber family
        NOON     Volunteers
USHERS
    5:00 p.m.    Bruce Lane, Jim Parmelee
    7:30 a.m.    Jeff Hinen, Kenneth Hinen
  10:00 a.m.    Doug Frazier, John Yuszchak
     NOON     Jim Skora, Norm Burkett
SERVERS   
     5:00 p.m.   Jacob Nicholson, Kyle Dillon
     7:30 a.m     Kenneth Hinen, Isaac Nicholson
   10:00 a.m.    Zach Prendergast, Zach Knitter
CHURCH CLEANING
January 12       Ruby Gunkel, Norma Schweigel,

            Marla Stotts 
                                      
FINDING GOD  
Lord,
every nation on earth will adore you.



-Psalm 72
The splendid magi, all sparkle and dash and solemnity, march right up off the pages of Matthew’s Gospel and into our churches today. Matthew alone tells us this grand and seductive story so that we might see the light and know that the child these magi visited is the fulfillment of prophecy, the king of the world that stretches to the magi’s home country and beyond, right down the ages to us.

We too see and understand anew.  Like the magi, our patron saints for this day, we see in the newborn child the king of the universe and light of the world.  Like the magi, we find in ourselves a   new faith and a new life.  Like them, we return to our home by a new route.

We are asked to come away from this festive season ourselves renewed and awake to the presence of God among us.  We are asked to find God where God is to be found, to be attentive and surprised and ready to bow down in adoration and to offer our gifts.

 January 6, 2019 

Wednesday Evening Masses
During the winter months Wednesday evening Masses will be at 6:00 pm in January & February.

Pro-life:  Be your child’s hero, Choose life!
St. Paul of the Cross in Columbia City is looking for a Director of Religious Education.  This is a part-time position (20-25 hrs/wk) for pre-school to eighth grade.  For a job description contact Fr. Gary Sigler, 315 S Line Street, Columbia City or Gsig1230@aol.com.
National March for Life! Do you have a high school student in your life?  Sign them up to travel to Washington D.C. for the National March for Life!  This annual trip will run from January 16 to January 19.  Students will participate in the National March for Life have time to sight see, tour the Capitol Building with Congressman Jim Banks.  Please register at www.ichooselife.org.
Fort Wayne March for Life 2019!  - January 26th

Join thousands of advocates from Allen County for a march through downtown Ft. Wayne to support the unborn.  Rally at Noon at the University of Saint Francis Performing Arts Center and 1pm March.
Bishop Dwenger High School TRIVIA NIGHT!

Saturday, January 19 at 6:30 pm, tickets are $15 per person or $150 per team.  Put your team of 10 together or we can place you on a team.  You can carry in food; cash bar will be available.  Must be 21 or older to attend.  Register online at bishopdwender.com/trivianight or call Molly Schreck at 496-4775.

ACT/SAT Prep course at Bishop Dwenger on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 5:30-7:00 pm.  Classes will begin on Tuesday,  January 22 and end Thursday, March 7.  The class fee is $225.00.  For more information and registration, please call 496-4700.
Miriam’s Blessing is a ministry of the Diocese which offers comprehensive and compassionate support to parents before, during and after birth, so that they do not have to face with the unique challenges posed by a difficult prenatal diagnosis alone.  For more information, please see the webpage at www.diocesefwsb.org/Miriams-Blessings.

SUNDAY BREAKFAST

January 13th
8:00-11:30 am

Come and enjoy!

We will be collecting used & new bath towels & bed sheets at the breakfast for Mustard Seed and the Rescue Mission.  Thank you.

General Safety Informational Meeting

Saturday, January 19th
after 5pm Mass

St. Patrick Parish Hall

St. Patrick’s will be having a general safety informational meeting for our parish.  Everyone is invited and encouraged to attend.  Food and drinks will be provided.
Full-time Pre-K Director,  at St John’s Catholic School New Haven as the lead teacher for Pre-K  and directing the curriculum and assessment for the full Pre-K program.  Interested applications should send a resume and cover letter to Mr. Coyle, Principal of St. John’s, at zachary.coyle@sjnewhaven.org .

Upcoming Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekends on January 25-27 in Auburn and March 22-24 in South Bend.  Register online at wwme-ni.org.  Call with questions to Greg & Jen at 422-0803.
Suburban Bethlehem Lutheran School will be having an open house on Sunday, January 27 from Noon to 2pm.  

Christmas Memorial Flowers in memory of Gian Diamente
“Am I All In?” 2019 Rekindle the Fire Men’s Conference on Saturday, February 16 at Century Center in South Bend.  Registration is quick and east at RekindleTheFire.net or you may register by mailing in the registration form located at the church entrances.
2019 Catholic Calendars are at the church entrances for you to take home.
2019 Offertory Envelopes: Please pick up your 2019 offertory envelopes located on the tables in the back of church.  Thank you.

